
         PRESCRIPTION REFILL POLICY 

   Check your Prescriptions for refills and bring your requests to your 
   Provider at your next scheduled appointment.  We discourage     
   telephone requests for refills, and you may be asked to schedule     
   an appointment. 

  Should you require a refill and you are not scheduled for an office   
  visit, please contact your pharmacy, do not call the Doctor’s office,  
  your pharmacy will contact our office. 

The pharmacy generally requires 48 hours notice to refill 
Prescription requests. 

It is your responsibility to have a sufficient supply of your  
medication. It is not our responsibility to keep track of your  
refills. We will gladly provide you with samples on an as needed 
basis according to the Providers requests if samples are  
available. Please note that the pharmaceutical companies are  
scaling back on samples due to their budget cuts. 
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